
 

 

Friday 5th March  

 
 

Red Nose Day 19th March 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us, but we’re so proud of how our 
pupils have managed. As parents and carers, you’ve also had your lives turned upside 
down, and we’re so grateful for all of your efforts at home. 
 
On Friday 19th March, we have an opportunity to get HISN involved in supporting Comic 
Relief. We would like the children to come into school dressed as a super hero (preferably 
homemade) and in return we ask for a minimum donation of £1 per family. We will be 
collecting in buckets by the drop off zone on Friday morning as we know the children like to 
pop the money in! 
 
What is Red Nose Day? 

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief. 

• Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty. 

• The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world. 
  

Where the money goes 

• £5 could provide school stationery to a child living in poverty in South Africa. 

• £10 could get 40 meals to children and families in need in the UK. 

• £50 could buy a bike for a health visitor in Ghana so they can provide vital health 
care for hard-to-reach families. 

• While not everyone will be able to donate, we’re all in this together so we’d love you 
all to join us. 
 

However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the 
world. 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
 
Miss Puttock  
Mental Health and Well Being Ambassador 

 

 

 


